
	

	
	
	
	
	

Coaches	Briefing	Notes	
	
Hello	to	all	Coaches,	
	
On	Friday	13th	October	we	will	be	publishing	the	draw	sheets	for	the	
Luton	Karate	National	Championships,	so	please	log	back	into	Kihapp	
so	you	may	familiarise	yourself	with	this	information.		
	
We	will	be	supplying	WHITE	LKA	wristbands	for	all	competitors	
which	you	can	pick	up	from	“TEAM	REGISTRATION	TABLE.”		
RED	wrist	bands	will	be	supplied	for	all	spectators	which	you	will	be	
able	to	pick	up	from	“PRE	PAID	SPECTATOR”	table.	
	
This	event	will	mainly	be	managed	using	the	Competitor	number,	so	
please	familiarize	your	team	members	with	their	specific	number	
which	will	be	shown	on	the	draw	sheets	that	will	go	live	from	1pm	on	
the	13th	October.	
	
We	hope	these	notes	are	helpful	prior	to	your	arrival	in	Luton,	but	
please	do	not	hesitate	to	ask	if	you	have	any	further	questions.	
	
We	look	forward	to	meeting	you	on	Sunday	and	wish	you	all	a	safe	
and	pleasant	journey,	
	
Kindest	regards,	
	
Liam	
	
Liam	Mills	
Technical	Director	
Luton	Karate	Academy	
	
***Please	also	note	that	spectators	fees	can	be	purchased	through	
Kihapp	as	a	discounted	rate,	please	print	your	entry	tickets	before	
arriving	in	Luton.	***	
	


